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The Board recognizes that the state legislature permits and that parents desire 

students to be released from school for religious instruction. Therefore, students in 

the School District of Slinger will be released for religious instruction under the 

following conditions: 

1. Each student must have written permission from his/her parent or guardian. 

The written statement must indicate the location of instruction. 

2. The Board may deny the privilege of released time to students who absent 

themselves from religious instruction after requesting the privilege. 

3. Not more than one hour per week of school time may be granted for 

religious instruction.  

 

The Board assumes no responsibility for transporting students to religious instruction 

classes. Furthermore, the District is released from all liability under state law for 

students who have been released from school for religious instruction.  
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